
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday

Literacy

Read the attached 
Rebus Chant:  It is 
Spring
Find the 
popcorn/sight words 
it, is, the

Jolly Phonics
Mrs. Newman’s class 
is reviewing all 
letters.

Miss Andreachuk Vv

Print all the lower-
case letters on 
squares.  Mix them 
up and put them in 
alphabetical order.

For the letters 
S,A,T,P,I,N, draw a 
picture of something 
that begins with that 
letter. 
Ex. P draw a penguin

Numeracy

Make an ABB pattern 
using household 
items. (ex. Lego, car, 
car, Lego, car, car, 
Lego, car car)

Use the 10 frame you 
made last week.
Have a grown up give 
you simple math 
problems and solve on 
the 10 frame.
Ex. Paul has 3 apples 
and buys 2 more. How 
many does he have 
now?

Practice printing 
numbers 0-20.  
Remember to start 
your numbers at the 
top. After, you could 
cut these numbers 
into cards. An adult 
could mix them up 
and you could put 
them in order.

Draw simple Math 
problems.

Draw 3 apples+2 
apples= 5 apples

Draw 2 dogs+1 dog=3 
dogs

Use your imagination!

Play

Pretend you are an 
animal parent.  Use 
your stuffed animals 
to play.  How would 
you take care of 
them?  What would 
they eat?

Use your stuffed 
animals to sequence 
size.  Pick your 
smallest animal/toy 
and make a line to the 
biggest.

Have fun playing 
outside.  Make roads 
with rocks, leaves 
and sticks.

Make a craft or card 
(or both) for your 
mom or special adult. 
See YouTube videos on 
our website for ideas.

Other 
Ideas

Make an obstacle 
course in your living 
room, play-room or 
outside.

Sing songs together.  
Make a stage. Dress 
up.  Play charades.

Ask your grown up if 
you can have a 
daytime bubble bath
or play outside in a 
sprinkler.

Use a blanket or towel 
to make a parachute.  
Put a stuffed animal 
on it.  How high can 
you make it go?   Can 
you make the 
parachute go fast and 
slow?

Week Five : May 4-7, 2020  Colour each box as you complete the activity.

Google:  
Jolly Phonics 
for the 
picture and 
songs.


